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18th July 2025  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

As we reach the end of another busy and rewarding school year at St Chad’s, I would like to 
take this opportunity to reflect on the achievements of the past year and to thank you all for 
your continued support. 

This summer term has been filled with energy, learning, and growth. From exciting trips to 
Cardiff, the Eisteddfod, Pentre Llyn, the jamboree, the colour run, and sports days, our 
pupils have truly made the most of every opportunity. Their resilience, curiosity, and 
kindness continue to make us incredibly proud. It has been heart-warming to see how much 
they have all grown.  

We have been immensely proud of how our Year 6 pupils have stepped up as role models 
across the school and demonstrated what true St Chadians they are. As we say a fond 
farewell to them, we wish them every success in the challenges of secondary school and 
their future endeavours. To the Year 6 parents, thank you for entrusting us with your 
children and for choosing St Chad’s as your child’s primary school. We appreciate your 
unwavering support, nurturing, and love for your children and our school. We are very 
fortunate to have had such unique characters as part of our school family, and they will be 
dearly missed.  

To all our families, thank you for your steadfast support throughout the year. Your 
encouragement, involvement, and active participation mean so much and help create the 
strong sense of community that makes our school so special. 

To our remarkable children – well done for your hard work and all you have accomplished 
this year. You have shown great enthusiasm, creativity, and perseverance, and I hope you 
feel proud of everything you have achieved. 

To all the staff, a big thank you for your incredibly hard work this year. Your commitment 
and dedication have made this year a great one! I hope you all have a restful and well-
deserved holiday. I would also like to congratulate Mr Edwards for both, a very successful 
first year, I have it on good knowledge that he has thoroughly enjoyed it! Also, on his 
forthcoming wedding in August! I hope it will be a memorable day filled with love and 
happiness. I would also like to wish Mrs Stamper a happy (early) retirement and thank her 
for the time she has spent with us.  
A big thank you to our governors for all the support you've given us this year. Your 
dedication has made a real difference, and we truly appreciate everything you do to help 
our school thrive. Looking forward to what’s ahead 
As we now break for the summer holidays, I wish you all a safe, restful, and joyful time with 
family and friends. Enjoy the sunshine, make lasting memories, and we look forward to 
welcoming everyone back on Wednesday 3rd September, refreshed and ready for the 
exciting year ahead! 
With warmest wishes,  

  Nicola Locker, Headteacher                               
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